
VBHS Review of In School Suspension 

 VBHS met on 03/09/2020 to discuss discipline practices and review the school’s use of in 

school suspension.  The team agreed to continue to pull data when students are back in school to 

determine if students are disproportionately being assigned to ISS.  The team also agreed that 

ISS was preferred to OSS and discussed using ISS as the preferred consequence.  Another 

common issue that was discussed was that multiple African American students were reporting 

needing to serve ISS over after school and Saturday detentions due to transportation issues.  The 

administrative team will discuss creative solutions to transportation problems so that African 

American students that receive discipline will see an increase in instructional time. 


